Memorandum of Understanding Between
Mountain View School District
and
Mountain View Teachers Association
March 30, 2022

The Mountain View School District (“District”™) and Mountain View Teachers Association
(“Association”) entered into a Memorandum of Understanding (*“MOU”) regarding Open
House for School Year 2021-22. The parties had agreed to come together in March of 2022
to discuss the feasibility of having an Open House in the Spring of 2022.

This MOU modifies specific parts of the Collective Bargaining Agreement; however, unless so
stated in this MOU, the rest of the CBA remains fully in force.

This MOU applies to all MVTA Bargaining Unit Members. The parties agree to the
following:

1. Staff will not be required to be on campus for Open House.

2. Inlieu of holding a live evening presentation, each unit member will create one
Google slide that will be included in the schoolwide presentation to be posted for
parents to view.

3. Time will be provided during the 3rd Tuesday PD, May 17. 2022. The Google slide
will be due on Monday. May 23, 2022 to the principal.
This MOU shall apply to Open House 2022.

The previous MOU signed on September 16, 2021, shall remain in effect.

Ins MOU dated March 30, 2022 shall be in effect upon agreement and signature of the

ties. Th]S MQU shall not be precedent setting n any basis for past practice.
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